
Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Mr. Derouen, 

I recently received a public notice pertaining to a proposed tariff change which, if 
approved, would change the metering to a single master meter for manufactured housing 
community residents. 

I would like to intervene in opposition of this proposal. Given the choice, I would prefer 
to continue to have my usage metered individually. I would appreciate, as owner of my 
home, if my preference could be acknowledged and remain in effect. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Hye C .  Powers 

15 Masden St. 
Radcliff, KY 40 160 
(270) 352-5584 


